From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: FW: OPSB-ContactUs
Date: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 9:31:02 AM

Public comment for 16-1871-EL-BGN

From: nathanstoll75@gmail.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2018 8:20 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs

Submitted: Jan 8, 2018 8:19 PM

CONTACT_REASON: Comment
TITLE: Mr.
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COMMENTS: As a fisherman and boater, | am dismayed that Lake Erie is being considered as a construction site
for wind turbines. Lake Erie is a significant revenue source for northern Ohio residents and communities because of
its recreational draw. The lake's importance as a source of fresh water cannot be overstated.
Lake Erie is Ohio's greatest natural resource. Ohio's goal should be to preserve the lake's natural beauty and
recreational value for all to see and enjoy. | support renewable energy, but it must be properly sited. Lake Erie is
not the proper site for wind turbines.
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